
Our Guest speaker for our June meeting will be Mr. Ronald W . Fream of 
Harris, Thompson, Wolveridge, Fream and Storm. This group of gentlemen 
are golf course architects and also in development and construction of 
golf courses. 

Mr. Fream will describe his experiences and show his vast expanse of 
slides. Mr. Fream stated that the entire group is now working in 16 
countries at this time. H.T.W.F.S. from California is constructing 
courses in the countries of Tunisia, St. Kitts, Trinidad, Portugal, 
Indonesia and Japan. 

Prior to forming their own company he worked with architects Robert 
Muir Graves and Robert Trent Jones. He is a member of the Golf Course 
Superintendents Association of America, New Zealand Institute for Turf 
Culture, American Society of Landscape Architects, Sierra Club, Southern 
California Turfgrass Council, Northern California Turfgrass Council, 
Northwest Turfgrass Association and the Western Canada Turfgrass A s s
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President Larry Feliciano appointed the following committees with the 
approval of the board. 
Program - Bill Nigh, Dave Griffiths 
Membership - Mike Clark, Kaz Maseba 
Golf - Kaz Maseba 
Editor - Norm Stewart 
Affairs - Cliff Wagoner 
Awards - John Engen 
Christmas Party - Jim Ross 

# # # # # # # # # 

Editor Norm Stewart W A N T S all 
kinds of information and bits of 
n e w s — l e t him know what is going 
on at your course. Contact him 
907 Bainbridge Ct, Sunnyvale, CA 
94087 
Phone 408 739-4083 
Club 415 948-1800 
Shop 415 948-0922 


